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ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF NIGER, 3RD MAY 2021.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Niger to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update provided.
We commend Niger for having accepted 167 out of 168 recommendations she received during the second cycle. The establishment of the Interministerial Committee for drafting reports to treaty bodies and the UPR is also commendable.  
In the spirit of a constructive engagement, Zambia wishes to recommend to Niger the following:

1. To cooperate with regional and international human rights mechanisms by allowing the special procedures mandate holders to carry out an independent assessment of the human rights situation in Niger and advise the government.
2. Incorporate into national legislation, duly ratified regional and international human rights instruments and take steps to raise their awareness.
3. Strengthen the legislative and regulatory framework and the existing measures taken to protect local communities against the consequences of uranium mining.
4. Strictly enforce the anti-slavery law, and to prosecute perpetrators with sentences that are commensurate with the crime and act as a deterrent.
We wish to conclude by wishing Niger a successful review.

I thank you Madam President.
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